HUnTeRrR’'sS HoPE

May 16, 2006

Buffalo Bills Backers of Brandon
12206 Timberlake Road
Riverview, FL 33569

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your gift to Hunter’s Hope for $549.00. It is because of gifts such as yours that we have
been able to award over $3.8 million in grants to scientists researching Krabbe Disease and other
leukodystrophies. Together with your help, we will find a cure.

Your support is helping to fund research and programs that are making an incredible impact. From
Newborn Screening issues and early detection, to Cord Blood Transplants and myelin regeneration, we
are working hard to make life better for these children and their families. Make sure you check out our

website at www.huntershope.org for updates on our news and progress along with upcoming events.

On behalf of the children, their families and friends, thank you for making Hunter’s Hope a part of your
life.

May God bless you.
With hope,

<

Jill and Jim Kelly

No goods or services were provided by Hunter’s Hope Foundation for this contribution.
Federal ID: 16-1552315
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